
Martha Fenn King
York
LD 878
Senator Lawrence, Representative Sachs, and esteemed members of the EUT 
committee:
I am writing this letter to show my support for Tracy's Quint's bill/legislative 
document #878 that was just submitted to the House of Representatives.
This letter is in response to  Ashley Luszczki and Keneth Gartner's comments 
concerning the FCC, IEEE and Electromagnetic Radiation. 
The studies that the IEEE  (a telecommunications industry group) were involved with 
and/or wrote about were performed on rats that were dosed with high levels of 
radiation over hours. There was thermal burning of the tissues that ensued.   Extra 
information about thermal burning from AI:  Tree workers face hazards from cell 
antennae, especially with the proliferation of 5G installations, requiring awareness of 
safety measures and potential risks like burns or electric shock from working too 
close to antennas or high-power transmitters. 
This high level radiation is found near cell tower installations for example and is not 
what we find in our homes. What we find is lower levels of radiation that pulsate 
24/7, day in and day out, year after year from smart devices, wifi, cell towers, etc. The
studies the IEEE are referencing are not long term. I am concerned about this constant
pulsing radiation. There are studies that indicate how these levels cause harm to 
humans and bees. The honeybees are our most important food pollinators.
Dr. Paul Heroux is an Epidemiologist, Biostatistician and Occupation Health expert 
from McGill College in Montreal, Canada. His studies on rats took place for over two 
years with lower pulsing levels of radiation. His findings were that the corneas, 
testicles and hearts were affected adversely - cancer was found in the male rat's hearts.
Other countries are taking steps to protect their citizens. Let's get Maine on board 
with protecting its people.
The Federal Communications Commission (FCC) has not updated its 1996 
regulations and there was a lawsuit against the FCC. Children's Health Defense won 
its historic case against the FCC as they challenged the 1996 health and safety 
guidelines for all wireless tech including 5G; the FCC has completely ignored this 
court order. 
We cannot rely on the FCC to protect Americans. 
It is up to us, we the people, to find the path to health and wellness for ALL. Please 
pass this bill, as our childrens' (and other generations) lives depend on it.
Sincerely,
Martha Fenn King
16 Huckins Ave.
York, Maine 03909


